
 
 

 
 
 

URGENT BUSINESS 
 

MONDAY, 3 APRIL 2023 
 
 
 
Please find enclosed Urgent Business Notices in connection with the following: 
 
 
 
1. UB131 - Response to Technical Consultation: Increasing Planning Fees and Performance 

(Pages 2 - 14) 
 
 
 
 
 
Queries regarding these documents 
 
Please contact Liz Bateson - Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582047, or email: 
ebateson@lancaster.gov.uk. 
 
Democratic Services, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster, LA1 1PJ  
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